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Mr. President, 
	My delegation extends its warm welcome to the delegation of Chile to the 32nd session of the UPR Working Group and congratulates them on for the National Report presented today. 
	It is encouraging to note from its national report, the initiatives taken by the Chilean Government to support women, children, older persons and indigenous people. 
	Myanmar would like to make the following recommendations;
1. ensure the benefit of tourism industry, particularly in Easter island be inclusive,
2. continue the ongoing measures to tackle gender wage gap between women and men
3. continue the Government’s gender parity measures including participation of women in political decision level particularly indigenous women
[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish Chile a successful review 
Thank you, Mr. President 

